
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 3:05:24 PM

 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 2:36 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Derek Wilkinson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Our hydro rates are already extremely high. I disagree with any further increases especially during COVID with
people struggling enough already.  As a single income household things are already tight enough.

-- Attachment --
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